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IMPORTANT NOTICE

The Government Printing Works will not be held responsible for faxed documents not received due
to errors on the fax machine or faxes received which are unclear or incomplete. Please be advised
that an "OK" slip, received from a fax machine, will not be accepted as proof that documents were
received by the GPW for printing. If documents are faxed to the GPW it will be the sender's respon­
sibility to phone and confirm that the documents were received in good order.

Furthermore the Government Printing Works will also not be held responsible for cancellations and
amendments which have not been done on original documents received from clients.
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STAATSKOERANT, 3 DESEMBER 2009

GOVERNMENT NOTICE

DEPARTMENT OF COMMUNICATIONS

No. 32778 3

3 December 2009

MINISTER OF COMMUNICATIONS
ELECTRONIC COMMUNICATIONS ACT, 2005 (ACT NO. 36 OF 2005)

NOTICE EXTENDING THE CLOSING DATE FOR PUBLIC SUBMISSIONS IN

RESPECT OF PUBLIC SERVICE BROADCASTING BILL, 2009, CHARTERS OF

THE CORPORATION AND COMMUNITY BROADCASTING SERVICES.

Pursuant to section 3 (1) of the Electronic Communications Act 36 of 2005, notice is

hereby given that the Department of Communications has extended the closing date

for public submission in respect of the draft Public Service Broadcasting Bill, Charter

of the Corporation and Charter of Community Broadcasting services.

The new closing date for public submission is 15 January 2010.

Interested persons are invited to furnish comments on the Public Broadcasting

Service Bill, Charter of the Corporation and Charter of Community Broadcasting

Services at any of the following addresses:

For attention:

post to:

or deliver to:

Dr. Mashilo Boloka

The Director, Broadcasting Policy

Department of Communications;

Private Bag X 860

Pretoria

0001;

First Floor, Block A3

iParioli Office Park

399 Duncan Street

Hatfield;
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or fax to:

or e-mail to:

GOVERNMENT GAZETTE, 3 DECEMBER 2009

(012) 4278059

psb@doc.gov.za

Humbulani@doc.gov.z8

For further enquiries related to the Bill, contact Miyelani Khosa and/or Humbulani

Rambau @ (012) 427 8174 and 012 421 7046 respectively.




